
 St Margaret’s Church 

Sunday, 30th March
We invite you to join us this
Sunday as we celebrate
together in this United
service for the 5  Sunday of
the month

th

10am Holy Communion 

No Children and Youth
groups running this week as
we are all together for the
fifth Sunday service. 

Contact Us

9.15am Morning Prayer in church
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Revd. Hannah Gordon
01737 552157

rector@smchipstead.org
Admin office
01737 552160

admin@smchipstead.org

10am Holy Communion followed
by refreshments
10am to 1pm
Parish Office  Open
Please do drop in for tea, coffee,
cake and a chat.

Wednesday 2nd April

Friday 4th April 
Friday Prayer on Zoom  from
07:15am to 7.30am
Meeting ID: 748 2059 0637 
Passcode: iHZ0mB 
St Margaret's Monthly Walk
9.30am to 11.15am please meet
at the lychgate at 10:30 AM 

Tuesday 1st April

 "St. Mary’s London are
hosting a day to explore the
work and ministry of the Holy
Spirit. Join us for worship led
by the St Mary’s Worship
Team and inspirational
teaching from Johnny
Nimmo. Josh is going so
please talk to him about
going together. Costs can be
subsidised - just ask!”

Remember the clocks go forward an
hour tonight!

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF-FgH6PDE/tR9OUhTSCHPnGHKp9xySBQ/edit?utm_content=DAF-FgH6PDE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
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The Bishop's Lent Call for 2025 is raising
funds for projects that help children and
young people recover from trauma and
which encourage their mental wellbeing.
They are supporting this type of work in
the Diocese of Jerusalem and the Middle
East, and in their own Link Dioceses in
Zimbabwe and here in our own diocese.

Bishop’s Lent Call

This year, instead of
donating towards Easter
Lilies in remembrance of

your loved ones, I
wonder if you might

consider contributing to
the Bishop’s  Lent Call in

their memory. If you’d
like, we can still have a

place in the church with
names. Just let me know
who they are, and I will

add them to the list.
Rev’d Hannah 
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ChurchSuite - Communication Tool
We really want to communicate with you well! ChurchSuite gives us GDPR compliant single
system instead of paper directories and spreadsheets. We will be able to target our
communication, and do so in a timely fashion. In addition if you download the MyChurchSuite
app you will be able to stay informed and even look for others’ details.

If you are already registered and have children please can you go into the system and add
their details. 

We would appreciate it if our church family and community members would provide their
personal details and give us permission to contact you via email, phone, or SMS. Your
information will be stored securely and in compliance with our Privacy Policy, which you can
view on our website. 

The form is attached to this email, is available in church or you can request one by emailing
the administrator at admin@smchipstead.org. Once completed, please either leave your form
on the desk in the parish office or send a copy to the administrator. 
If you decide that you would rather the church not hold any of your information then the weekly
newsletter is available on the website.

APCM - 06th April, 11.30am
The PCC is required to hold an APCM (Annual Parochial Church meeting) at which reports are
shared, accounts approved, new members and officers are elected, and questions may be
asked about any area of the church’s ministry. Anyone may attend the annual meeting and raise
questions.

At the APCM each year we have to appoint church wardens and fill any PCC vacancies. Both
Tom and Jen are standing to be warden again. If anyone else wishes to stand please speak to
Hannah in person or by phone. Nomination forms must be received by Hannah before the end
of Saturday March 29th. 

Two members of the PCC have completed their first three year term. Both are standing for re-
election. In addition we have one Deanery Synod casual vacancy which will be for a one year
term. If you wish to stand for election to any of these positions please speak to Hannah for the
correct forms. Nominations for PCC and Deanery Synod members can be received at the
Annual Parochial Church Meeting (provided there is evidence of acceptance by the nominee).

Please note documents to previous years APCM Meeting minutes and published accounts will
be available shortly on our website,
https://www.stmargaretschipstead.org/Groups/420089/APCM.aspx

If you have any questions regarding the APCM please email Eamonn Davern who is the PCC
Secretary at secretary@smchipstead.org

mailto:admin@smchipstead.org
https://www.stmargaretschipstead.org/Groups/420089/PCC_News.aspx
mailto:secretary@smchipstead.org
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